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.ac miijour Estâtes rronstruction Options 
everal optioÏb avaiiabb to purchasers 

O Building kits - saveral to choose from et varioua bullden. 
O DeveJaper can asriri you in your pmjed 
O Turn key opmtion 
O Buiid h m  your own plans 
O Chatet style to be oompatible WW ncreatlonal village plana 
O -11 for detaib ngarding Lac Miijoui ronlng bylm 

http://www.lacmiljourestates. codconstruction. html 5/13/2007 
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The Mont O'Brien Association is dedicated to the preservation of a beautiful wilderness area on Pub1 
land near the village of Danford Lake, located in the Munlclpality of Alleyn-and-Cawood in th 
Outaouais Region. A new map of the Mont O'Brien region is being developed and will be publlshe 
soon. 
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The 60 square kilometres of numerous streams an 
creeks, beautiful mixed forest in which some whit 
pines have reached a 10 foot circumference, O'Brie 
Lake and Mont O'Brien itself, one of the largest hill 
in the region reaching 394 metres, are just Som 
features that makes this area so cherished by th 
175 families (525 members), local residents an 
property owners in the region. 

Many volunteers are involved with developing th 
trail network, upgrading and maintalning road! 
organizing and participating in the family hike! 
applying for grants, and participating at the boar 
level. 

The Mont O'Brien area is special not only for il 
beauty but also for the efforts of so many volunteer 
Who have taken it upon themselves to mak 
accessible this piece of Public land. With th 
increaslng development of land in the Outaouais, 
has never been more important to cherish the Pub1 
land we refer to as 'Mont O'Brien'. 

We invite you to explore the Mont O'Brien area an 
see for yourself what makes It so special. Become 
mem ber today. 

See you on the Mont! 

Join us for the Spring Hike 2007 
Date to be announced soon. 

In  May, 2005, we had a mornlng hike along the Mary Haydon and Lookout trails. The 2007 spring hik 
1s being planned now, so check back here soon for the date. 

Upcoming Board of Directors Meetings 

http://www.da&ordlakevillage.qc.ca/dlpub/mo/e/home. shtml 1/22/2007 




